April 27, 2020

REGARDING

Motion to authorize the Joint Advisory Committee to abate the Monthly Permit fees at Union Station Garage due to the impact of COVID-19 closures for the period April 1, 2020 through June 30, 2020 on a month-to-month basis in order to match the statewide actions of Connecticut Rail related to monthly parking fees.

PURPOSE

To authorize the Joint Advisory Committee to abate the Monthly Permit Fees, on a month-to-month basis, so that Union Station Garage can follow the State of Connecticut Rail decisions relating to parking fees for monthly parking on the entire corridor.

ECONOMIC IMPACT

The fees charged for Monthly Permits at Union Station average \$40,610 per month. Estimated impact, should fees be abated by the Joint Advisory Committee for all three months is \$121,830.

RECOMMENDATION

Authorize the Joint Advisory Committee to abate Monthly Permits fees, on a month-by-month basis, for the period April 1, 2020 through June 30, 2020.

NHPA Board Meeting Page 1

April 27, 2020

MOVED THAT THE NEW HAVEN PARKING AUTHORITY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS HEREBY AUTHORIZE THE JOINT ADVISORY COMMITTEE TO ABATE MONTHLY PERMIT FEES AT THE UNION STATION GARAGE, ON A MONTH-TO-MONTH BASIS, FOR THE PERIOD APRIL 1, 2020 THROUGH JUNE 30, 2020 WITH A TOTAL ABATEMENT NOT TO EXCEED \$121,830.

At a Regular Meeting of the New Haven Parking held via zoom:	Authority, duly warned and open to the public,
https://newhavenct.zoom.us/j/92879480329?pwd=SVR	LYTM3QXN2eW50b3RPSXVYYm1aUT09
at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, April 27, 2020, members of the Aproposed by member, seconded by member	
Certified to be a true and correct copy.	
	Douglas Hausladen Secretary